
 

 

                                    

  

 

 

 

Halloween Dress-up 
 

 
 

All children are invited to dress up for 
Halloween on Friday October 28th.   
 
Children can be dropped to Fairgreen 
across from the church for 8.50am and 
they will be walked to school by their 
teachers from there.   
 
If you wish to drop bags to the school 
shelter beforehand you are welcome to do 
so.   
 
Children will participate in lots of fun and 
games for the day, before they finish for 
midterm break at 2.40pm.  Infants will 
finish as normal at 1.40pm. 
 

 

Parent Teacher Meetings 
 

It is planned to hold in school meetings this 
year for our parent teacher meetings.   
 
Meetings will be held the week of 
November 14th with most meetings being 
held on Tuesday November 15th. 
 

Maths Week 

 
 

Maths Week will take place from Monday 
17th to Friday 21st October in school.   
 
Children will participate in lots of activities 
highlighting the importance of maths in the 
world around us. 

 

 

 

 

 

Lees Road 

 

Aoibheann Daly, Áine Daly and Jack Moloney 

represented our school in the Cross Country 

Finals in Lees Road on November 14th.  Well 

done on a good performance and thanks to 

Carol and Nessa for accompanying them. 

Cross Country Running 
 

 
 

Well done to the boys and girls who 
participated in the East Clare Annual Cross 
Country event.  Congratulations to Jack 
Hogan who finished 4th and Sadhbh Daly 
who finished 7th.  
 
Thank you so much to all the parents who 
helped out on the day. 
 
 

Feakle N.S. 
2023 School Calendar 

 
 

We are planning on making a school 
calendar again this year. 
 
Photos will be taken over the next two 
weeks.  Please ensure that children wear 
their full school uniform each day. 
 

Junior Room  
Trip to the Orchard 

 

Junior & Senior Infants had a lovely trip to 
the orchard recently.  Afterwards they 
shared their apples in the school. 
 
Thanks Brian for all the delicious apples. 
 
 



 

 

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scoil Mhuire an Fhiacail 
 

 

 

Christmas Concert 

 

We are planning to hold a Christmas 
Concert on Thursday December 15th in the 
Community Hall. 
 
We really hope this occasion will be a 
special one.  We hope you will be able to 
join us. 
 

PAC Fundraiser 

 
Reminder: The PAC have organised a 
fundraising gig on Saturday October 15th in 
Peppers Bar.  Naked Bare will be playing. 
 
Please return tickets (sold/unsold) and 
money to school by tomorrow Thursday 
October 13th.  

 

Books Wanted 

 

 

Can we ask for your help in tracking down 
some books that are missing from our 
library.   
 
If you could check at home for any A.R. 
books.  If you do find any of these books 
please send them back to school for our 
school libraries. 

 

 

Interactive Spelling   
Activities 

 

There are some wonderful online interactive 
games available for our spelling books (1st 
to 6th Class).  To check these out just click 
on www.prim-ed.ie/spelling-workbook-
online-games/ and select the spelling 
workbook level we are using. 

 

Cyril Savings Stamps 
 

 
 

Cyril Squirrel Saving Stamps will continue of 
a Thursday.  Please do not send money in 
on other days.   
 

This savings scheme is optional for all 
pupils.  

 
Cumann na mBunscol 

Equipment Order 
 

Cumann na mBunscol are currently holding 
their Autumn equipment sale.  
 
Should you wish to place an order, please  
complete the order form (attached) and 
return it, along with full payment, to the 
school by Wednesday October 19th.  

 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Mon Oct 17th –   Maths Week  
Fri Oct 21st 
 
Friday Oct 28th  Halloween Dress-Up 
 

Mon Oct 31st –   Mid-Term Break 
Fri Nov 4th   
 

Tues Nov 15th   Parent Teacher Meetings 
   (Exact dates/times TBC) 
 

Thurs Dec 15th  Christmas Concert 
 

Wed Dec 21st  School closes at 12 Noon 
for the Christmas break.   

 

Thu Jan 5th 2022 School Re-opens after 
Christmas break. 

 


